Beware of counterfeit Mikuni products!

Mikuni aims to be a sustainable, highly profitable company based on manufacturing,
while placing top priority on safety, quality, and compliance. It is always unfortunate,
however, that counterfeit products are seen around the world using the trademarks of
Mikuni or its group companies. Not only do counterfeit products degrade our brand
and values as well as violate our intellectual property rights, but also pose a threat to
our customers' safety. So, please beware of counterfeit products.

We take a firm stand against counterfeit products in order to rid the market of such
products. In addition, we cannot be held responsible for any problems related to

counterfeit products or accidents caused by such products.

We thank you for your understanding and continued support.



